
National Academy Brunel 31st July 

The theme of the coming session is “preparations to control and exploit the opponent”. 

We will also be using Dartfish video analysis 
(www.dartfish.com/en/coaching_software/individual-sports.htm) provided by 
highperformance.pro  

Important 

Applications for the Brunel session on 31st July should go to British Fencing HO as usual (FAO 
Katie Dolan). However all hands are to the pumps for the European Championships in 
Sheffield (www.eurofencing2011.com) and so there will be no immediate response.  

As a safeguard, all fencers intending to attend need also to confirm by e-mail to the Lead 
Coach at jes@globalnet.co.uk (and copy to Katie). 

All fencers are requested to submit a signed code of conduct to BF and any new attendees 
also need to e-mail a copy of the one-line spreadsheet to the Lead Coach. 

Both documents are at: www.britishfencing.com/academy/academy-talent-development. 

Joining instructions will be issued shortly before the session and fencers are reminded that 
they must bring the statement of fitness (it is the last page of the joining instructions) on the 
day. 

 


